[bookmark: _GoBack]Woodlawn Middle School Families, 
Please begin returning Hot Spots Monday, May 17th if you received one from the school.  All Hot Spots should be returned Monday, May 17th.  Students who are in-person will return their Chromebooks with charger Thursday, May 20th after final exams.  Students who are virtual may begin returning their Chromebook with charger May 20th from 1:00 p.m. – 2:25 p.m.  Friday, May 21st sixth grade virtual students may return their Chromebook with charger from 7:00 – 9:00 a.m.  Seventh grade students may return their Chromebook with charger from 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.  Eighth grade students may return their Chromebook with charger from 12:15 – 2:25 p.m.  The school will check for missing keys and or damaged screens.  Please note if your child is missing keys or has a damaged screen you will be responsible for the repair.  If your child has lost their charger you will be responsible for the cost of replacement.  Chromebooks should be returned as clean as possible.  Please check your child’s Chromebook before returning it.

